
May 6, 2015 
 
The first Kiwanis meeting in May, brought back a few "snow birds".  Walt Mueller returned 
from South Carolina and Larry Jackson returned from his sojourn thru the South looking for 
relics of the Civil War.  Larry brought in a few of his "finds".  I'm sure he will be explaining this 
trip, when he is our featured speaker in a few weeks. 
Larry also tried to fine last week's newsletter writer "BabyDoll", but was reminded that he 
couldn't, so he gave a happy dollar for Al's outfit.  President Marxer gave a happy buck for 
having his son and Kiwanis member staying at his house during Damon's visit back to Michigan. 
Our speaker was Stewart May, from the Motor City Brass Band.  He spoke about all the events 
they play at and the impact they have on the audience. 
Remember that this week we will be at O'Kelly's, and next week (MAY 20th) we will be at Rick 
Baker's house for the Spring cook-out. 
We still need a few people for the May 25th Memorial Day parade, sign-up sheet at Al's table. 
 
Marching thru Georgia, 
W.T. Sherman 


